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From: Greenpeace <info@wdc.greenpeace.org> Sent: Thu 10/11/2012 1:24 AM 
on behalf of kafie sucht <katiesophie@hotmail.com> 

To: Porter, Andre 
CC: 
Subject: I oppose Duke Energy's rate hike 

Oct 11, 2012 

Andre Porter 

Dear Porter, 

l^.l/p25i-B^'fi>i^ 

Now that the city of Cincinnati has taken a stand against Duke Energy's dirty business and chosen an energy 
provider using less coal, Duke is asking for a rate hike on working Ohioans and small business owners to 
compensate for their failure to modernize. Duke Energy shouldn't be allowed to use rate hikes to punish 
customers who choose cleaner, cheaper options for their electricity supply. 

Duke Energy should quit investing in coal and instead invest in the renewable technologies that they claim to 
support-and that are required under Ohio's Renewable Portfolio Standard. In Ohio, we already pay the hidden 
cost of coal with our health and our environment. But if companies like Duke want to ask more from our 
pocketbooks too, it should be for an Ohio that's powered by local wind & solar that will protect our health and 
employ thousands of Ohioans. 

I oppose this rate hike. 

Sincerely, 

katie sucht 
1275 Bear Mountain Dr Apt C 
Boulder, CO 80305-6274 
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From: 

To: 
CC: 
Subject: 

Greenpeace <info@wdc.greenpeace.org> Sent: 

on behalf of Carol Tinkham <caroltinkham(5)gmail.com> 

Porter, Andre 

I oppose Duke Energy's rate hike 

Wed 10/10/2012 9:08 AM 

Oct 10, 2012 

Andre Porter 

Dear Porter, 

Now that the city of Cincinnati has taken a stand against Duke Energy's dirty business and chosen an energy 
provider using less coal, Duke is asking for a rate hike on working Ohioans and small business owners to 
compensate for their failure to modernize. Duke Energy shouldn't be allowed to use rate hikes to punish 
customers who choose cleaner, cheaper options for their electricity supply. 

Duke Energy should quit investing in coal and instead invest in the renewable technologies that they claim to 
support-and that are required under Ohio's Renewable Portfolio Standard. In Ohio, we already pay the hidden 
cost of coal with our health and our environment. But if companies like Duke want to ask more from our 
pocketbooks too, it should be for an Ohio that's powered by local wind & solar that will protect our health and 
employ thousands of Ohioans. 

I oppose this rate hike. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Tinkham 
321 Head of The Bay Rd 
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532-5640 
(508) 246-5818 
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